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I been a residence in oregon for over 20 years and believe  that being able to register 

these types of vehicles we will be able to increase registration funds through offering 

this opportunity for the state of oregon also encourage others to buy and register 

more off-road vehicles because of the wide uses they can truly be handy like driveing 

one summer night to go cruiseing around what oregon has to offer! 


